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Staff Report

TO: Historic Preservation Commission

FROM: Susan Danielewicz, City Planner
Community Development Department

DATE: November 16, 2022

SUBJECT:   For possible action: Presentation by the Bureau of 
Reclamation about proposed landscape changes at 1200 
Park Street and 500 Date Street

Chad Vellinga with the Bureau of Reclamation will present the current status on a 
proposed project to revise the landscaping (remove lawn, add xeriscape and other 
features) at its Administration Building located at 1200 Park Street, and also replace lawn 
with xeriscape at the training facility at Building 100 in the Date Street complex (site 
address is 500 Date Street).

The topic of proposed landscape changes for 1200 Park Street was previously presented 
by the Bureau to the HPC on 02/24/2021, 09/25/2019 and 11/28/2018.
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